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From: Evey Jones <eveyjones@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 4:26 PM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Ordinance...

I am writing on behalf of three generations of my family here in Placitas, in Sandoval county, who have seen the huge growth and change and 
now we are at the crossroads of another major impact on our citizens and our environment. 

Please regard each comment seriously and allow both sides to work out a good ordinance for the benefit of those of us living in the 
area. Many qualified people have done an an enormous amount of research in their field of competence to assist the commission in making 
an very considered decision that will impact all of us for the rest of our lives and generations to come.

THIS IS CERTAINLY ONE OF THE MAJOR CONCERNS:
 "The ordinance lacks measures to prevent the contamination of an aquifer nearly 1-million people depend on--the ABQ Aquifer. This poses a 
serious threat to our drinking water supply because the NM Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) does not require companies to drill test 
wells for routine oil and gas drilling. The ordinance should require oil and gas companies to perform baseline groundwater testing and post-
drilling monitoring." 

Thank you for your time and attention.
Evelyn Jones
Wayne Jones
Cody Jones
Noah Jones


